
 

 
 
JT/da/End of term letter 2025 updated 
 
 
14th July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter will outline some key reminders for the end of summer term and the new 
autumn term when we commence after the break. 
 
Final Day 
The final day of term for all pupils will be Friday 18th July 2025.  Pupils will be 
dismissed at 3.10pm and not 12.30pm as previously advised, please accept our apologies for 
the incorrect information previously communicated. 
 
First Day Back 
School will reopen for all pupils on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 at 8.35am. There will 
be no staggered start for different year groups. 
 
Uniform 
Please see the link for a full break down of the uniform and equipment requirements; 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/secondary-uniform/ 
 
News Items 
You can catch up with everything going on at the school via our social media 
channels and news area on the website.  Please find regular updates on the following 
link; https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/news/.   In addition to this, you will be able to read our 
half termly newsletters which celebrate all that goes on at Bloxwich Academy here; 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/newsletters/ 
 
Have a restful summer and see you in the new academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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